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Governor conveys Podi Barbi greetings 

 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed festival greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the 

auspicious occasion of Podi-Barbi and expressed his hope that the festivity 

will usher-in happiness, good harvest and prosperity in the society. 

In his message, Governor said that festivals form an essential part of the 

cultural life of the people of Arunachal Pradesh. Celebration of the festival 

carries forward the tribe’s vibrant and rich cultural heritage and traditions. He 

hope that Podi-Barbi will further strengthen the cultural assets of Ramo, Pai-

Libo and Bokar communities. 

On this joyous occasion, Governor offered prayers to Almighty to invoke 

blessings for all.  
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